
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

APPENDIX C: 

CITY OF MALIBU CDP APPLICATION REVIEW CORRESPONDENCES   

C.1: City of Malibu Environmental Health Administrator, Environmental Health 
Review, Project No. CUP 13-011,CDP 13-056,VAR 13-045, DP13-028, dated 
November 14, 2013. 

C.2: DSA-810 Local Fire Authority Review Form, DSA Application #: 03115-508, 
dated July 13, 2014. 

C.3: County of Los Angeles Department of Public Works, Los Angeles County 
Waterworks District No. 29, Malibu Santa Monica College – Malibu Campus 
Project, dated October 30, 2013. 

C.4: City of Malibu Biology Review Referral Sheet, Project No. CUP 13-011,CDP 
13-056,VAR 13-045, DP13-028, dated November 14, 2013. 

C.5: Department of Conservation California Geological Survey, Second 
Engineering Geology and Seismology Review for Santa Monica College – Two 
Story Classroom Bldg. & Sheriff Substation 23525 Civic Center Way, Malibu, 
CA CGS Application No. 03-CGS1600 DSA Application No. .3-115508, dated 
August 12, 2014.  

  









GAIL FARBER, Director

October 30, 2013

COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

"To Enrich Lives Through Effective and Caring Service"

Mr. Jim Thorsen, City Manager
City of Malibu
23825 Stuart Ranch Road
Malibu, CA 90265-4861

Attention Mr. Vic Peterson

Dear Mr. Thorsen:

900 SOUTH FREMONT AVENUE
ALHAMBRA, CALIFORNIA 91803-1331

Telephone: (626)458-5100

http://dpw.lacounty.gov ADDRESS ALL CORRESPONDENCE TO.
Y.O. BOX 1460

ALHAMBRA, CALIFORNIA 91802-1460

IN REPLY PLEASE

REFER TO FILE: V V V V-3

LOS ANGELES COUNTY WATERWORKS DISTRICT NO. 29, MALIBU
SANTA MONICA COLLEGE - MALIBU CAMPUS PROJECT

This is in response to a water service request by Santa Monica Community College for
its proposed project located at 23555 Civic Center Drive in Malibu.

The Los Angeles County Waterworks District No. 29, Malibu (District), currently
provides water service and fire protection to this property and additional water system
facilities may have to be installed to serve this project to meet the requirements of the
County/City Engineer and the County Fire Chief, which at this time have not been
specifically set. As a condition of receiving water service from the District, the College
will have to install such facilities at their expense. The College will also be required to
pay appropriate connection fees, including meter fees, capital and local improvement
charges, and financially participate in the Civic Center Infrastructure Improvement
Project prior to approval of water plans, start of construction, and installation of any
additional permanent water service.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Ramy Gindi at (626) 300-3349 or
rgindi@dpw.lacounty.gov.

Very truly yours,

GAIL FARBER
Director of P lic Works

~~LADAM ARIKI
Assistant Deputy Director
Waterworks Division

RG:dvt\~TSS2s
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